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August 29, 2018 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
EAST HAWAIʻI ORGANICS FACILITY PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
The County of Hawaiʻi Department of Environmental Management, Solid Waste 
Division, will host a public information meeting for the recently published Draft 
Environmental Assessment for the proposed East Hawaiʻi Organics Facility on: 
 

Date:  Thursday, September 6, 2018 
Time:  5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
Place:  Keaʻau Community Center 
  16-186 Pili Mua Street, Keaʻau, HI 96749 
 

A copy of the Draft Environmental Assessment can be downloaded from the State of 
Hawaiʻi Office of Environmental and Quality Control at 
http://oeqc2.doh.hawaii.gov/EA_EIS_Library/2018-08-23-HA-DEA-East-Hawaii-
Organics-Facility-Puna.pdf 
 
To request special assistance or an auxiliary aid to attend this meeting, please contact 
Gene Quiamas at Gene.Quiamas@hawaiicounty.gov at least three calendar days 
before the meeting date. 
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